Dear Planning Policy,

Thank you for consulting Herefordshire Council on the Regulation 19 pre-submission draft of the
Shropshire Local Plan.

We have read the plan with interest but have no specific comments to make on the policies or
proposals included. Ongoing discussions between Shropshire and Herefordshire Councils throughout
the plan process have confirmed that there are no strategic cross boundary issues to be resolved.
This will be reflected in a Statement of Common Ground (SoCG) between the two authorities, due to
be finalised shortly.

Kind regards

Angela Newey
Senior Planning Officer



